

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of **PAULA ROBINSON DEARE** of 170 West Rodney French Boulevard, New Bedford, Massachusetts to the **PARK COMMISSIONERS.** This term will expire May 2026.

Attached is Ms. Robinson Deare's attendance record at board meetings since her appointment in 2018 to present.

Sincerely.

Jonathan V. Mitchel

Mayor

JFM/sds attachment

Paula Robinson Deare

Parks, Recreation and Beaches



## **CITY OF NEW BEDFORD**

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR



May 18, 2021

Dear Mayor Mitchell,

The Department of Parks Recreation & Beaches is requesting a reappointment of Commissioner Paula Robinson Deare. She has been a very dedicated Commissioner in this role for several years now. Upon reviewing the last four years attendance record she has only missed 2 meetings one in 2019 and one 2020. We respectfully request the reappointment of Mrs. Robinson Deare to the Board of Park Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Mary S. Rapoza, Director